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DONATIONS FOR TORRINGTON RESIDENTS 

 
Donation bins have been placed at Tenterfield Coles and FoodWorks Stores for those 

wishing to donate non-perishable items to residents affected by recent bush fire 
events in Torrington and surrounding areas. 
 

In the short term, goods will be distributed through Council networks. 
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